
June 10, 2018 
Upcoming  

 

   Sun. June 17  2 pm Celebration for  
                              Rev. John and Patty Dutton 
    

   Mon. June 18  10 am Nannie Midgett  
                           Circle at the Dunes Restaurant 
   

   Tue. June 19 6 pm Finance Meeting 
 

   Wed.  June 20 6 pm VBS Crew Icebreaker 

 

Ushers: 
 

8:30: Byron & Sandra Sawyer  

 

11:00: Clint Hepler 

 

Altar Guild: 
 

Lynn Tugwell, Chair, Barbara Brown,  

Crystal Cox, Renee Davenport  

 

Children's Ministry is looking to hire a new Nursery Attendant.  It is hourly 
pay from 8:15 - 12:15 on Sundays and other events.  Help us spread the word 
to find that special person to be our next Nursery Attendant.  Someone with 
a genuine love for children and families.  We are flexible to options of just 
one service, etc.  Please contact Kimberly Head at olivetkids@mountolivetumc.org, 
473-2089 ext. 29, if you have a passion for Nursery and are interested in serving in this 
position or know of someone that might be interested.  

Mount Olivet United Methodist Men Scholarship Fundraiser,  

June 15 4:30—7:00 PM Drive Thru BBQ & Chicken with sides  

at R.D. Sawyer Ford in Manteo. Please speak with a  

United Methodist Man or  the church office to purchase a ticket for $10. 

We invite all congregants and friends of the church to a farewell celebration in 
honor of Pastor John and Patty, June 17th , 2:00 pm at Mount Olivet. Light 
appetizers will be provided. 

Join us on June 24 at 4:00 PM for a patriotic concert, In God We 

Trust. Come and celebrate our country’s freedom as we honor those who 

have served our country. Directly following the concert the youth will be 

serving ice cream and will have gardening creations, crafted by the youth 

and their leaders, available at a silent auction fundraiser. Funds will be 

used for the youth ministry. 

United Methodist Men will NOT meet this Tuesday ; instead everyone come 
out and support the Scholarship fundraiser this Friday the 15th.  

DECORATING SUPPLIES NEEDED: 

 Fish Nets (old or new)    

 Pool Noodles 

 Old Umbrellas 

 Old Christmas Lights  

 Basket-style Coffee Filters  

 Nautical Rope 

You can also help by creating a coral display!  
Check in the lobby soon for more information.  

Join us for our 2018 VBS   

July 9 - 13, 2018 9am-Noon 

Age K4 through completed 5th!  
 

Pre-registration is available NOW at mountolivetumc.org 
olivetkids@mountolivetumc.org, 473-2089 Ext. 29 

 

Thank you to all of the Crew Leaders  
and Station  Leaders who have already 
offered to help this year. We appreciate 
your willingness to serve! If you are  
interested in leading, please contact  
Kim Head. 

 



Happy Birthday   
 

June 11 - Wanda Daniels, Bea Basnight 

12 - Katherine Gomez, Emily Wilson, Isaac Moore 

12 - Meredith McLawhorn 

13 - George Cheeseman, Graham Barnes 

14 - Ian Culpepper 

15 - Anne Davis, Adler Jones 

16 - Hunter Meekins, Caroline LaRose, Logan LaRose  

Happy Anniversary 
June 10 - Philip & Brandy Foreman - 18 yrs. 

June 13 - Roy & Karen Phillips - 53 yrs. 

June 14 - S.C. & Jean Basnight - 60 yrs. 

June 15 - Spencer & Doris Gregory - 5 yrs. 

June 15 - Paul & Melinda Creef - 33 yrs. 

Missions Opportunities 

 

The Roanoke Island Food Pantry Thanks everyone 

who responded to the Pantry’s need for paper bags. 

Our cup runneth over! We will let you know when we 

need more. We appreciate your quick response.  

Thank you! Bob & Angela Noffsinger 

 

Everyone is invited to join the  

Prayer Blanket team the first & third 

Wednesday of each month 10 AM. 

The  only skills needed are a heart for 

ministry, your  time, & the ability to 

cut with scissors or tie a knot.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Young Adults, join us on Sunday mornings - 9:45AM  

as we study the Bible at Front Porch Cafe. 
 
Men's Bible Study meets Mondays 7:00 PM.  

Please join us as we study the New Testament.  

The only book you need is the Bible; no sign up  

is required. Come explore God's Word with us! 

Youth Ministries 
6th – 12th grade students  

unless otherwise noted 
thecoveobx@gmail.com 

 

Sunday School At The Cove Bring your Bibles as we 

dig deep into God’s word, 9:45 am Sundays.  
 

Wednesday High School Bible Study, 7:30-9:00 pm at  

The Cove; open to all 9th -12th grade students.  
 

Coming Soon! 

June 24 ice cream reception & silent auction  

fundraiser 5:00 pm (after Mount Olivet Choir’s 4 pm 

patriotic concert). Students are encouraged to come out 

and participate in this fundraiser event.  
 

Starts June 20th—Wednesday Middle School Bible 

Study at the Cove . 10:30 am –12:15 pm.  

Children’s Ministries 
Birth – 5th grade 252-473-2089 Ext. 29 

olivetkids@mountolivetumc.org 
 

 

 

Sunday School - 9:45 AM today, upstairs in Room 

200. Join us as we as we do a Scavenger Hunt.  K-5th 

 

Faith Friends—We will go bowling after church  

today and will return by 3:30.  Thank  you so much for 

all of the support! 

 

VBS -  Our VBS theme is Shipwrecked and the dates 

are 9-13 July..  Still looking for a few more volunteers. 

Music Ministries 
252-473-2089 Ext. 24 

 nschierer@mountolivetumc.org 
 
 

Cantata Choir join us THIS Thursday 

at 7:00 PM as we continue working on 

a Patriotic concert. We plan to present 

the concert on June 24 at 4:00 PM.  

 

Chancel Choir meets this Thursday at 7:00 PM. 

 

Resounding Praise meets this  

Thursday at 6:00 PM. 
 

Youth Praise will start up again  

in the fall. Have a safe summer!  

Sunday, June 3, 2018  

Sunday School: 118 Church Services: 250 

2018 Budget - $619,377.00 

Received June 3, 2018 - $10,345.61                                                             Needed to date - $262,044.20  

      Needed Weekly - $11,911.10           Year to date Budget Deficit - ($32,216.82)      Received to date - $229,827.38 
 
 

 

Amounts Received into Activities Accounts June 3, 2018 

Mount Olivet United Methodist Church offers Online Giving Options 

At mountolivetumc.org through the online giving tab  or with your smartphone QR code reader 

Missions - $959.50 Roanoke Island Food Pantry - $2.50 United Methodist Men - $55.00 

Koinonia Class - $20.00 CRU Michael & Brenda Brent - $125.00 Covenant Class - $2.00 

Every Nations Ministry - $30.00 Pastor’s Discretionary - $100.00 Discussion Class - $20.00 

Caring Ministry - $85.00 The Cove Snacks - $10.00 Book Fund - $40.00 

Youth Ministry - $20.00     

Capital Improvements Reserve - $20.00                                            Forward in Faith Capital Campaign - $815.00 


